Steven & Tracy Balder 3726 W Allen Rd. Howell, MI 48855 704-293-2226 sbprecision@yahoo.com

6 August 2024

Planning Commission Cohoctah Township 3530 Gannon Rd Howell, MI 48855 517-546-0655

RE: tax I.D. 4702-33-300-0008

To Whom It May Concern:

We are requesting renewal/continuation of our manufactured home permit. We state that conditions to which the original permit was granted have not changed.

We wish to be notified in writing of the renewal of this permit. Thank you!

Regards,

Steven Balder

Tracy Balder

Gerald Sinikus 10400 Owosso Road Fowlerville, Michigan 48836

Cohoctah Township Offices 10518 Antcliff Road PO Box 278 Cohoctah, Michigan 48816

August /- 2 4

Dear Pianning Commission Members,

I am seeking the renewal of my manufactured home permit. The conditions in which my permit was granted still exist, nothing has changed. I am requesting to be put on the agenda for your next meeting. I will not be available to attend this meeting but I would like to be informed of the decision by mail.

Thank you.

Yours truly, Serold Sinder

Gerald Simkus